
 

 

Boat Insurance Reminder  

 
Recently we have seen the unfortunate situation of IOMs and equipment being lost by 
sinking and/or theft from a vehicle. 

The purpose of this memo is to remind all R/C boat owners that your R/C boats and 
equipment should be covered under your domestic contents insurance policy.  

This means you are able to claim for such losses, subject to you paying your policy excess 
(deductible).  

 

Regards  

Graham Cross  

Chairman – NZL IOMNCA 

 

 

 


